CHIEF'S REPORT FOR APRIL 2017

Marlene is at home recovering from surgery.

EMT Class has ended. All members passed local exam and now must take national exam.

Initial Wildland Red Card Class is scheduled in May. Refresher will occur at same time.

We will offer a Traffic Incident Management Class 10 May 2017 at Station 91.

We have two potential new members (1) has completed all paperwork the other (1) would be a cadet.
Strategic planning discussions moving forward.

Succession Plan Draft available.

A/C Payne will be retiring June 1*.

The Association has agreed to purchase three containers for conversion to training props.

5 members will be attending the Fire Control and Search and Rescue Class at North Bend.

Nicely done wake for Pete Mueller.

Lt Stanford attended the GWEMS and ROG meetings.

Lt Foley moving forward with computer improvements.

Chief Lamar attended the North Central WA Chiefs Assoc.

Chief Lamar assisted with Capt. Selections for CCFD1

EVIP training scheduled for April 25,26,27 at Station 91.

We may possibly put on the Moonlight Music Fest.

LWEFR looks like the recipient of a two year grant worth $21.5k each year for Fire Adapted Activities.

Need to move $21.5K from expense to a new line item for FAC grant as it is a reimbursable style grant.



